
From: Prince, Nancy
To: Gardner, Michael
Cc: Scan, OGCC; Fischer, Alex
Subject: Chevron TR 33-1-597
Date: Monday, February 14, 2011 1:02:44 PM

Mike,
Just to clarify for the record, a report dated January 16, 2008 submitted by Cordilleran for Williams
references an incident that occurred on May 30, 2007 at Chevron TR 33-1-597.  According to your
response below, this report summarizes remedial activities that are responsive to Spill Report
#1433678, dated June 8, 2007.  This report will be uploaded and linked to this Spill Report in the
COGCC data base.
 
Based on the information submitted, COGCC requires no further action at this time in regard to the
two releases that occurred in 2007 at the subject location.  Releases #1433678 and #1630732 have
been changed to closed status in the Colorado Oil & Gas Information system.  Please retain a copy
of this email as verification of COGCC concurrence with the closure request.
 
Please call me at 719-213-6109 or Alex Fischer at 303-894-2100 ext. 5138 if you need any
additional information.
 
Thanks,
 
Nancy Prince
 
 
 

From: Gardner, Michael [mailto:Michael.Gardner@Williams.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 3:31 PM
To: Prince, Nancy
Subject: RE: More info
 
Nancy,
 
I no longer have records going back to 2007 readily available; however, I’m confident that there
were two incidents that occurred at this location in 2007:
 

1)        The seep incident that was reported in June 2007, and
2)        A release from on-site production equipment that was reported in August 2007.

 
The cover sheet from the Cordilleran report that you sent to me was associated with the seep
incident that was reported in June 2007.
 
 
Michael J. Gardner
Williams Production R.M.T.
Parachute, CO

mailto:/O=NATURENET/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PRINCEN
mailto:Michael.Gardner@Williams.com
mailto:OGCC.Scan@state.co.us
mailto:Alex.Fischer@state.co.us


Office:  (970) 263-2760
Cell:     (970) 623-4875
E-mail:  michael.gardner@williams.com
 
 
 
From: Prince, Nancy [mailto:Nancy.Prince@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 9:44 AM
To: Gardner, Michael
Subject: More info
 
Mike,
The Cordilleran report says that the trench was constructed week of June 11, and a second during
week of June 25.  Weekly samples were collected from 6/19 thru 7/27.  Domestic spring 6/14 to
7/27. 
 
Hope this helps.
 
Again, Thanks for your help with this.
 
Nancy
719-213-6109
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